
 

Did You See
This?

Catch up on
what's happening
at Murray State!

  
Murray State College Student Featured in State

Chancellor's Editorial

The Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education administer
the Scholars for Excellence in Child Care (SECC) program,
which awards scholarships to provide eligible child care
professionals the opportunity to complete coursework in
childhood development and early education.

This program helps individuals continue higher education
after completing an initial child development credential.

Murray State College graduate, Tamela Cheadle-Lewis, is one
of the award recipients. She credits the SECC program as a
game-changer.

"I was very much appreciative of receiving this scholarship,
Tamela said. "I was able to finish my degree after 26 years. I was able to go back to school and
officially complete my degree, and be able to say “officially,” I have a degree! Not many people
can say those words and without the help of this scholarship, I’m not sure that I would have.
Just applying for it gave me the motivation to go on and complete my associates degree."

I thoroughly enjoy being able to help child care providers find a way to gain an education so
that they can better care for children," said Heather McClean, Murray State College Scholars of
Excellence Coordinator. "The students who I work with are not typically traditional college
students. I love to see them accomplish things that they never dreamt they could."

Click Here for the Full Story

 

T ​hank you!

"I want to say 'thank you' to Heather and all of the Child Development
program faculty for making sure that I had everything I needed to

https://journalrecord.com/2023/01/04/garrett-secc-scholarships-boost-quality-child-care/


achieve this major accomplishment."
- Tamela Cheadle-Lewis

Murray State Faculty Kick-off the Semester with
Professional Development

Murray State faculty began the new year with professional development trainings to
focus on providing the best online learning opportunities, with the help of Quality
Matters.

Quality Matters is a professional development group designed to help educators
deliver the promise of quality online learning opportunities to every level of learner.
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